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 October 7, 2011 
 
BY E-MAIL AND COURIER 
 
Ms. Lorraine R. Légère 
Secretary 
New Brunswick Energy and Utilities Board 
P.O. Box 5001 
15 Market Square, Suite 1400 
Saint John, NB   
E2L 4Y9 
 
Dear Ms. Légère: 
 
Re:   Enbridge Gas New Brunswick - Application to Change HFO Distribution Rate 
 

Please find enclosed an Application by Enbridge Gas New Brunswick (“EGNB”) to change its 
maximum Contract Large General Service Heavy Fuel Oil (“HFO”) distribution rate and the frequency 
of setting the HFO distribution rate and the evidence in relation to the Application.  EGNB is submitting 
this application in accordance with the market-based methodology for setting distribution rates that was 
approved by the Board in its May 26, 2009 decision and clarified in its April 30, 2010 decision and the 
Board’s July 14, 2011 decision.  
 
In support of our application please find enclosed the following documentation: 

1. Application to Change Rate 
2. Written Direct Testimony 
3. Appendix A – Curriculum Vitae of Dave Charleson 
4. Appendix B – HFO Rate Schedule 
5. Appendix C – Derivation of HFO Distribution Rate 

 
Given that this application only addresses the HFO class and the recent July 14, 2011 decision related to 
this class, EGNB requests that the Board establish a written proceeding to deal with the application. If 
you have any questions or require additional information, please let me know. 
 
Regards, 

 
Louise Steward 
Manager-Regulatory Affairs 
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